
 

 

Public Hearing on Proposals 

Town of Rye, New Hampshire 

 

Legal/Public Notice 
 

 Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 674:4 & 675:7 that the Rye 

Planning Board will hold public hearings on Tuesday August 12, 2014 in the Rye Town 

Hall at 10 Central Road.  The meeting will start at 7:00pm.  This notice is for: 

 
Major Site Development by Altus Engineering for Three Rivers Farm irrevocable Security 

Trust, Mark A. Kearns, Trustee for property located at 243 Central Road, Tax Map 8, Lot 13 to 

demo existing building and replace with a two story office building. Property is in the Commercial 

District, Single Residence District & Wellhead Area Overlay District. Case # 16-2014. 

 

Major Site Development by Altus Engineering for Rannie Webster Foundation Webster for 

property owned and located at 795 Washington Road, Tax Map 11, Lots 52 & 6 for an expansion 

of 49 beds at the existing facility.  Property is in the Single Residence District.  Case 17-2014. 
 

Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application(s) will stay on the 

Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved.   
 

        William Epperson, Chairman 

        Rye Planning Board 

        July 30, 2014 

 

  


